STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS27581 / HO530

This Legislation would allow public governing boards to go into executive session with a legal adviser, real
estate professional, or appraiser for the sole purpose of discussing minimal acceptable bid amounts for the sale
of real property. Currently, these deliberations must take place in open meetings, preventing a competitive bid
process.

FISCAL NOTE

Since the proposed change only relates to the location of the local public governing board's discussion there
will be no fiscal impact on the State General Fund. The local public governing board may see an increase in
the fiscal impact due to an increase in the need for both executive and open sessions. .

Contact:
Representative Bill Goesling
(208) 332-1000

Quinn Perry
(208) 854-1476

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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